
12th Stock car Section race Number registration (F1 and F2) 

 

Drivers racing in the previous years’ series shall be able to keep their 

previous Race Number, provided they have re-registered it with the 

relevant number Secretary by 28th February of the following year. If not 

re-registered by this date, previously used numbers can be applied for.  

All unused numbers to be issued on a first come basis.  You may not be 

able to get the same number in both classes. 

 

To register for a number to race in the 1/12th Stock car section please 

contact one of the following people (class dependant) 

 

For F1 registration  

Anthony Wyper   M: 07982141011   E: Anthony.wyper@gmail.com 

 

For F2 registration 

Tony Perry     M: 08766774987       E: tttracing@btinternet.com 

 

 

A full list of numbers already allocated is available on the BRCA 

website. 
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